
 

 

School Hill, Burnwithian, Redruth, TR165LG  Tel: 01209 820456 email: secretary@st-day.cornwall.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Susannah Storey 

 

24th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have an exciting opportunity to look forward to! Following the success of previous years, we will be 
taking the whole school to the Hall for Cornwall to see the Christmas Pantomime ‘Jack and the 
Beanstalk’. 
 
This will take place on Tuesday 17th December 2024 leaving school at 9.00am. The children will eat 
lunch at the Hall for Cornwall before returning back to school in time for the usual school pick up. 
 
We will be fundraising to help subsidise the cost of this trip. We will be asking for £12.00 towards the 
ticket cost (currently £20.00 for this performance) and £5.00 towards coach travel (£540.00 – coach 
hire). A total cost of £17.00 towards this trip is required.  
 
If your child receives pupil premium funding, school will be able to further subsidise the cost reducing 
the amount to £7.50. This reduced amount will be visible on ParentPay. 
 
Please log onto ParentPay to make your payment and confirm consent.  
  
If you would like information about pupil premium please contact the school office or apply direct via 
the following link: https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools-and-colleges/school-
meals/apply-for-free-school-meals-and-pupil-premium/  
  
We are looking forward to taking everyone to this fantastic show.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Susannah Storey 
Headteacher 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Christmas Panto Trip - Tuesday 17th December 2024 
Deadline for ordering food - Friday 6th December 

 
If you would like a school lunch ordered for your child please indicate this on the form below by Friday 
6th December. We are not able to take any requests after this date. 
 
Child Name………………………………………………………… Class ………………………… 
 
My child requires a school packed lunch   Ham 

Cheese 
  
Signed ………………………………………………………………..  Parent/Guardian 
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